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From: yvonne paquette <
Sent: Wed, 11 Nov 2020 21:46:34 -0500
Subject: Notice of Application for Rezoning for Red Oak Villa Properties (30 Ste. Anne Road, 38 Xavier
and 162 Mackenzie)
To: mauro.manzon@greatersudbury.ca

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear sir,

I would like to voice my concerns regarding the rezoning for Red Oak Villa Properties. My home is 
situated on d’Youville Street overlooking the aforementionned property. I am concerned that if the owners 
of Red Oaks were to erect a structure higher than what is presently there, the view from my home would 
be compromised. Instead of benefitting from a natural landscape, with a view of the expanse of the city in 
the background, and gorgeous sunsets, the skyline would be blocked by buildings and compromise the 
charm of our community. Trusting that the committee will weigh our concerns in a positive light. Yvonne 
Paquette 
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